



Brooke Primary Academy
Wike Gate Road
Thorne
Doncaster DN8 5PQ

01405 812200 Br-admin@vennacademy.org

28 January 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians

Re: Times Tables

As you know your Year 4 child will sit the statutory multiplication check in June.

We are holding a short meeting on **Wednesday 16th February at 2.45pm**, in the school hall to discuss the multiplication check in more detail and how you can support your child at home.

It is really important that you attend the meeting. The meeting will finish in time for school pick up. If you cannot make the meeting please speak to your child's class teacher who will provide you with your pack.

Thank you for your continued support.

Miss French, Mrs Brady, Miss Jackson and Mr Jones